
UPCOMING MEETINGS 
 
Jan 15 (Martin Luther King 
day- no school, yes meeting)  
“Harry!” Movie, Mark and Josh 
cold weather camping 
 
Jan 22 Astronomy Mister Best 
 
Jan 29 Randolph Macon 
Observatory  
 
Feb 5 Teambuilding Matt and 
Chris- Webelos are coming  
 
CAMPOUTS 
 
Ski Trip Jan 27-29 
More info to come later 
 
Scout Sunday Eagle Awards/ 
Oopik slideshow-- Josh 
Sunday Feb 11-Duncan UMC 
 
Merit badge weekend Feb 23-
25. Registration and food: $19. 
Money due Feb 5th 
 
 
Eagle Projects 
Vance 20th of Jan-- 9:00-2:00 at 
Christ Lutheran Church. See 
Vance for more details. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ANOUNCEMENTS 
 
We need adults to be at 
summer camp and to register 
boys and collect money. Please 
see Al Best if you can help. 
 
 
Ron Alexander is putting 
together a team for the 18 hour 
mountain bike race at Brady 
Saunders next August. He needs 
an additional rider plus maybe 
an alternate. The race runs until 
sat 9:00p.m. until Sun 12:00 
p.m. the goal is to complete as 
many laps as possible in the 18 
hours you have with your team. 
Only 1 team member rides at 
one time while the others are 
resting.  
Contact Ron Alexander at 
ron@kormansigns.com 
 
All scouts and adults must 
reregister in January. 
Registrations due in two 
weeks. Scouts $35.00 
including boyslife.                                    
$23.00 for each additional 
scout in the family 
 
please make checks to BSA 
troop 700. If any questions 
contact 227-3458.The cost 
for registered adults is $12. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EAGLE REQUIRED MERIT 
BADGES STILL AVAILABLE 
 
Registration is by email. Mr. 
McDowney recommends 
registering for Personal 
management and family life 
together. Both classes have a 90 
day monitoring/tracking 
requirement 
 
Starting 1/16/07personal 
management  
 
Starting1/16/07 Family Life 
 
Starting 3/6/07 Citizenship in 
the world 
Contact: Michael Muldowney 
Muldowney2@comcast.net 

Or 
Michael.Muldowney@morgans

tanley.com 
  
 

Newsletter entries should be 
given to your scribe (Eric 

Cauthorne) by the night of the 
PLC please submit them to  
SupDude1200@aol.com 

Or 
Ccauthor@msn.com 

There is great information on 
the troop website 

www.people.vcu.edu 
/~albest/troop700/ 

 
 

 
 
 
 
   
  
 
 
        
 
 


